April 20, 2017

Mt. Baker M.G. Club Officer Meeting

Attended by: John Taft, Joel Brossard, Stan & Kathy Sexton, & Tim Randell

- 1. We discussed our Club Insurance pro's and con's. Joel said he would look into it further.
- 2. Stan and Kathy, Sexton talked about their Grand Coolie Dam tour on June 10th & 11th. We will stop at Nehalem for a potty break and have lunch in Twisp We will stay the Columbia Inn at a cost of \$116. Ph# 800-633-2100 or 509-633-2100. Please let Stan know if you are coming. Tim has volunteered to lead a group 30 miles to Dry Falls and it's Visitors Center on the way home. A Discover pass or a small fee is needed at the visitor's center, which is worth it.
- 3. Joel is planning a run up Mt. Baker during the week days. More information later.
- 4. Joel also will look into the Skagit Airport fly in day.
- 5. Stan and Kathy want to do a run to Whidbey Island and do the ice cream factory and the museum at the Navy Yard. No time set yet.
- 6. Joel brought some examples of magnetic stickers for little prizes for participation in club events. John Taft volunteered to see where we could get some made.
- 7. Stan and Kathy discussed a Everett Boeing Future of Flight tour.
- 8. Tim will look into going to the VanDusen all British Field Meet in Vancouver on May 20th at 10:30. If you have not been before it is a wonderful British Meet with beautiful Gardens all around it. More to come later.
- 9. Susan and Leslie have volunteered to organize the Club Christmas party. Thanks so much.
- 10. The next officer meeting will be on July 20th, Details later.

Tim Randell, Secretary